
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Board of Education 

  Craig Carter, Business Administrator 
  Gary Payne, Administrator of Facilities Management and Planning 
 

FROM: Bryan Turner, Director of Architectural Services 

 

DATE: September 1, 2015 

 

SUBJECT:  Centerville Elementary HVAC Equipment Replacement 

  
 

 
 

Bids were received August 11, 2015 from contractors for the Centerville Elementary 
School HVAC Equipment Replacement Project.  Bid results are as follows:  
 

KHI Mechanical       $138,530.00 
Commercial Mechanical     $141,479.00 
Carman Refrigeration     $144,320.00 
Veritas Inc.       $160,551.00 
 

We recommend that the Board approve the bid of: 
 

KHI Mechanical for $138,530.00 

 

KHI Mechanical is a Utah based contractor with offices in West Valley City, and has 
worked with the District in the past. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


